



Longfield Academy Longfield Road Darlington DL3 0HT T: 01325 380815 / 380816 E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH Head of School: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

7th November 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

Re: Longfield Academy – Senior Citizen Festive Afternoon Tea

We are delighted to once host our annual Senior Citizens Christmas Party. Pupils and staff of Longfield Academy would like to invite local senior citizens to our Festive Afternoon Tea on Tuesday 20th December, served in the Main Hall from 1:30 pm until 3:00 pm.

We will provide a Festive Afternoon Tea with a range of delicious savoury and sweet treats, as well as an arrival drink and unlimited tea and coffee. The afternoon will also include entertainment such as a dance performance, bingo and music.

Special Christmas hampers are also being created by pupils to give as prizes during the event.

Places are limited and will be issued strictly on a first come first served basis. Therefore, if you have a relative / relatives that would like to attend, please click <u>HERE</u> to complete the attendance form. The deadline for registering is **11:00 PM** on **Wednesday 30th November 2022.**

Please note, if you do reserve a place / places for relatives, please inform them that we do not have a waiting area and therefore, we kindly ask that guests do not arrive prior to 1:25pm.

If you have any queries, please contact us on T: 01325 380815 or email, enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Sam Mason Head of P.E











